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official supplier of the French national orienteering teams

NONAME, OFFICIAL SUPPLIER OF 
THE FRENCH NATIONAL ORIENTEERING TEAMS

FOR THE PERIOD 2019-2021

The French Orienteering Federation and NONAME have decided to renew their partnership until 2021. Historical partner of FFCO 
since 1 January 2005, once again Noname will support the French national orienteering teams.

Michel EDIAR, President of the French Orienteering  Federation :
« It is a pleasure to pursue our cooperation with Noname, which has been the French national orienteering 
teams’ supplier for already 14 years. I would particularly like to thank its managing director Peter IVARS for 
his loyalty and engagement to the French orienteering federation. »

Peter IVARS, Noname managing director :
« We are very pleased to continue the co-operation with FFCO for another three years. We have been working
 together for a long time already and we have had the pleasure to follow the fantastic results during our 
common journey. The French team is one of the strongest teams in the world and the feedback we get from 

the team members is very important for us. We look forward to the coming years! »

Noname website : www.nonamesport.com


